### AALO NEWS

## Bringing Healthcare to the Community



A very successful health fair event was held in Chatsworth. Representatives from El Proyecto del Barrio, AALO, Living Praise Christian Center and Black Infant Health take a moment for a photo.



It was early Sunday morning when the El Proyecto Mobile Clinic rolled into the parking lot of the Living Praise Christian Center in Chatsworth. It was time to begin setting up for a health fair that would take place later that morning. The LPCC Missions Department sponsored the event and team member Devaki Magee, MPH was there putting tables in place, organizing vendors and making sure everything was ready when congregation members started to arrive. AALO has established a partnership with El Proyecto to bring healthcare screening and testing to communities all across the San Fernando Valley. Devaki also invited organizations to bring information about vital resources in the community including the American Red Cross, WIC, UCLA Early Headstart, Champions for Change, the YMCA and the Black Infant Health Program. There were approximately 150 people attending and participating in the Health Fair.

# Health Fair

March 13, 2016





African American Leadership Organization, Inc.

Mailing Address: PO Box 950057. Mission Hills, CA 91395

Email: info@sfvaalo.org ■ website: www.sfvaalo.org ■ Phone: (818) 561-5646

#### **AALO NEWS**

AALO President, **Bob Winn** who always attends the fairs was not in town for this event. **Corinne Sanchez**, CEO, El Proyecto del Barrio was on hand to greet people.



Marlene introduces Corinne to Andrew Thomas who is the Founder of the Young Ambassadors program.



SERVING THE COMMUNITY





Corinne Sanchez, Silvia Sandu and Devaki Magee enjoy a moment at the close of the Fair.





ett with WIC Just



Justin with the YMCA



#### **Living Praise Christian Center**

9200 Owensmouth Avenue • Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 709-LPCC

**Dr. Fred Hodge** is the Founder and Senior Pastor with his wife **Pastor Linda Hodge**, Senior Pastor. "Their passion is to build strong marriages and family units that will glorify God and produce people of purpose, power and praise. LPCC is recognized for its praise, prayer, preaching and prophetic services that speak right to the heart of this modern day generation." <a href="https://www.livingpraisechurch.org/">http://www.livingpraisechurch.org/</a>



Roxanne Wilson and Lynn Richardson at the Black Infant Health display.





**Dr. Fred Hodge** shares a moment with a group of participants at the end of this successful health fair.



Our health matters! The African American Leadership Organization partners with El Proyecto del Barrio to bring healthcare services to communities all across the San Fernando Valley.





LPCC Minister Stanley Jay gets his health screening.



African American Leadership Organization, Inc.

Mailing Address: PO Box 950057 • Mission Hills, CA 91395
Email: info@sfvaalo.org ■ website: www.sfvaalo.org ■ Phone: (818) 561-5646